NAB
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U111 BEGISTER OF SHIPPING

21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 9166

12th January, 1959.
Your Ref: BFD FEB.

Dear Sirs,
M.,S, "NACELLA"

With reference to your letter of the 20th October,
I shall be glad to learn whether this vessel is still
laid up.

I think it well to remind you that the limit to
examine main engine No.l cylinder head will expire at
the end of the present month.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committec.

Messrs, Shell Tankers Limited,
Ibex House,

Minories, E.C.3. \ |
002929~ 00298y/ 0491



